



Centennial Baseball Board Meeting Minutes

Date: 5/11/22

8:18 – Call to order – Motion to Start – Scott

Approval of minutes from last meeting – Bob / Matt

In Attendance:

Refer to sign in sheet

Officer Reports:

VP - Val:

Uniforms – Done – next year we need to find someone else to manage uniforms

18 sign sponsors

Snack bar – Going well so far. Nothing to report.

Bob - Treasurer: Uniforms \$8k less than last year!

Home Run Derby – need registrations to be pulled out to put in a separate line in finances. All going through registrations.

Danielle - Secretary: Trenton Thunder – schedule 6/28 – Need to sell 80 tickets to break even on the expense.

People paying snack stand for tickets – Danielle is keep a spreadsheet so we know how many tickets were sold at the snack stand so we can break out costs

Scott President:

Need to get books audited at the end of the year – need to specify company

Glenn Sr - Past President:

Parks and Rec:

Baseball parents were calling the office too much over the pole issues

Alex says they don't here any requests from Centennial baseball about things that need to be done. – Need to have someone present at the meetings

Connie Mac:

Quiet – moving forward

Travel: Cant have minor make up games on Thursdays – causes parent/player/coach conflict with travel

4/13/2022

[Type here]

7s travel: Larry L. to coach – Friday nights or Sunday nights practices/games

In house: Up 14%

Rained out again – what is options for make up? – Danielle to handle and send out options for make up to coaches.

Quickball – More teams next year so less players on each team. It is hard to give each player the time needed to progress.

All Star Game: after the season during the week - Wednesday

Coaches – coach from winning team?

Need Tshirts and hats ordered? Val handling

Danielle to share the master schedule with all coaches

Rookies Coaches – bullet list of league rules need to be available to coaches for close calls - Scott

New Sign for snack stand – Magnet? Clip on? Sign company in Warminster - Danielle

Dugouts – Scott to get quote for materials, Danielle to go to next parks and recs meeting to get approval

Field 2 and Field 4 – Walked the fields with the parks and rec rep Ray. He understands the issues with the fields. Need major overhaul. Will look into landscaper for over the summer - Scott

Sandbags for field tarps – Tim getting sandbags for tarps

Volunteers – Need to be have it more mandatory next year like other leagues – table this discussion for later in the year

Motion to close: 9:25 Scott – Second Matt